
May 5, 2020         
4:00 p.m. Update Pueblo, CO #PuebloCOVID19  
Public health officials from the Pueblo Department of Health and Environment 
announced today five new positive COVID-19 cases in Pueblo County. The new 
confirmed positive cases are one-year-old female, 42-year-old female, 45-year-
old female, 46-year-old female and a 54-year-old female. 
Pueblo County now has a total of 163 confirmed positive and probable* cases 
among Pueblo County residents. There have been 1,771 tests administered in 
Pueblo County. 
*A probable case meets the clinical criteria and epidemiological evidence, yet it 
has not been laboratory confirmed with a test. The Colorado Department of 
Public Health and Environment is now reporting probable cases across the state. 
  

 
 

 
 
Pueblo County’s 163 COVID-19 Confirmed Positive and Probable Cases 
Confirmed Cases in Pueblo by Age Group 



Age Cases 
Group 
0-9       4 
10-19   2 
20-29   23        
30-39   16 
40-49   29 
50-59   29 
60-69   21 
70-79   13 
80+      17 
 
Confirmed Cases in Pueblo by Sex 
Female            90        
Male               62                    
  
Probable Cases in Pueblo by Age Group 
Age Cases 
Group 
0-9       0 
10-19   0 
20-29   4 
30-39   1 
40-49   2 
50-59   2 
60-69   1 
70-79   0 
80+      1 
 
Probable Cases in Pueblo by Sex 
Female            7 
Male               1 
Unavailable     3 
  
Pueblo County’s 11 COVID-19 Deaths 
Death in Pueblo by Age Group 
Age Cases 
Group 
0-9       0 
10-19   0 
20-29   0 
30-39   0 
40-49   0 
50-59   1 
60-69   2          
70-79   1 
80+      7 
	


